Annual Bird Feeder Count
Chenegua

The Village of Chenequa was one of the
first communities in the state to be
designated as a Bird City of Wisconsin.

We are asking interested Chenequa residents
to participate in a bird feeder count. Birders
may be aware of the annual Audubon
Christmas Count. Although this year the
data will be for local use only we plan to
coordinate this count with that of the
Audubon in the future.

Bird counts such as this are used as an
indicator for changing bird populations.

How to participate:
1. Record the number of bird species and their number while watching birds from a
window or enjoying a walking on December 29", 2014.

2. Report your data to Jeff Kante (Chenequa Village Forester) at
jkante @chenequa.org.

Thank you for showing you care about birds and nature around us!



